PUBLIC NOTICE

London Borough Bromley is seeking initial expressions of interest in
managing the football pitches at CONEY HALL RECREATION GROUND for a
period of 2 years, with the possibility of a longer licence extension, on terms
to be negotiated. Changing facilities are available in the sports pavilion, use
of which is shared with the on-site pre-school; lease terms to be negotiated.
We are particularly interested in encouraging youth football alongside the
existing Senior provision. Please contact
Landscape.Helpdesk@bromley.gov.uk to register B @[
interest and request an application form by

Monday, 4th August 2014.
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